
  

 

  
 

FTSE Index Review Timetable - September 2017 
 

04 August 2017 

The reviews of FTSE indexes will occur between 16 August and 6 September 2017. The provisional 
timetable for the release of FTSE notices can be accessed via the attachment below.  
 

 
Please note: all times are UK local times. Changes resulting from the reviews are effective after the close 
of the respective markets on Friday, 15 September 2017, i.e., from start of trading on Monday, 18 

September 2017. 
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